

## STATE OF ALABAMA HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT

MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA 36130

March 2, 1984

RAY D. BASS HIGHWAY DIRECTOR

## CONSTRUCTION INFORMATION MEMORANDUM NO. 1-84

TO:

All Division Engineers

FROM: William J. Hartzog

Construction Engineer 2

RE:

Contractor Payment Estimates

A meeting of the Highway Industry Liaison Committee was held today and the ARBA members requested that we furnish copies of the payment estimates to subcontractors and vendors. This request has come about due to some prime contractors not promptly paying their subcontractors and vendors. This procedure would inform the subcontractors and vendors as to what the State has paid the prime contractor.

We agreed to furnish copies of the estimates to subcontractors and vendors only upon their request on each project. Too much paperwork would be generated if this procedure was established as a general rule on all contracts.

Please notify all your construction personnel that they should furnish copies of pay estimates to subcontractors and vendors should they request them.

WJH/s

cc: Mr. G. M. Roberts

Mr. Tom Espy, Jr.

Mr. J. A. Foster

Mr. R. W. Pickett

Alabama Road Builders' Assn.

File